
 

 

 
MD/MM         January 2015 
 
 
 
ROHS Statement 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
The RoHS directive 2011/65/EU bans the use of certain substances in new electrical and 
electronic equipment put on the market from July 1, 2006.  
 
 
The banned substances are lead, mercury, cadmium, hexavalent chromium, polybrominated 
biphenyls (PBB) or polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE). 
 
 
We confirm that Jobarco’s products are RoHS compliant and do not contain the hazardous 
materials as described in the above mentioned RoHS directive. 
 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
JOBARCO BV 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Maria Ditmar 
 
Managing director 
 


